

Dear Prospective Bengal Parents,

We are excited that your student is planning to attend Braswell High School for the 2016-2017 school year. Denton ISD has attendance boundaries that are used to determine where a student must attend high school. Please <u>visit our school find page</u> to verify that you reside in the Braswell zone before beginning the registration process.

The following items need to be submitted at enrollment:

Online registration verification forms

Current proof of residency (utility bill: gas, electric, or water; current lease, closing document)

Copy of parent/guardian driver's license

Student's birth certificate

Student's Social Security card

Immunization record

- *Transcript/Report Card from previous school
- *TAKS/STAAR Scores from previous Texas school
- * Please note that until a current transcript is received from the previous school the appointment with the student's counselor to finalize the schedule cannot be made.

Due to Braswell High School being under construction our new student registration will take place at Paloma Creek Elementary (1600 Navo Road, Aubrey, TX 76227). In order to expedite the enrollment process, we recommend that you complete the online registration prior to coming to campus. However, if you do not have internet access, it can be done at the campus. The link for the online registration will be available mid-July and is found here. Our specific registration dates and times can be located on our Denton ISD Braswell High School website.

If you have any questions regarding registration please feel free to call the Braswell High School main office at 972-347-7700 or email DeAnn Roberson at dentonisd.org.